
 

 

Head Teacher: Mr Ricketts 

Deputy Head Teacher: Miss Shryane 

Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs Nizamis 

Text service for absence:  07535 293094 

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Website:  www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS  Phone: 0121-464-4652 

Hello everyone! 

 

It's been very long term and the children and staff at the Academy have been working 

incredibly hard. Christmas is now here and the next two weeks will represent a well-

earned rest and a time to spend with family and loved ones. I would like to wish all 

members of our community - children, parents, carers, staff and governors - a very 

joyful Christmas and a happy New Year. 

 

God Bless 

 

Mr Ricketts, Head Teacher 
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Sign up for Afterschool 
Clubs will happen in the 
first week back.  Please 

keep an eye out for letters 
being sent home 

 

‘St Clement’s C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding’ (Ofsted 2014) 

The Birmingham Diocesan Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

Lost Property Please can you check our lost property as any lost 

property left at the end of Friday will be donated to charity. 

  
Fed up? Worried? Afraid? Lonely?  

However you feel ChildLine is there for you! ChildLine can be 

accessed either by phone or online and is a free service. People there 

will listen, advise and help children with matters important to them. 

There are other activities on their website so take a look. 

https://www.childline.org.uk or call them on 0800 1111 

Sport Birmingham Talent Contest 

Makayla Moyo 

Gymnastics

Charlene Liao  

Guitar

Annayah M
C
Arthur 

Singing 

   Congratulations to the following children who made it            

n through to the next round of the talent competition:  

 
First Day Back 

Monday 8th 

January 2018 



 

 

The school Christmas Fayre was a great success. Some changes were 

made this year to times due to health and safety. The split KS1 and KS2 

times allowed us to ensure the safety of adults and children and to follow 

health and safety guidelines.  

 

Thank you for supporting us regarding this matter.  

Safeguarding - Christmas Fayre Split Times 

Merry Christmas  
and a Happy New Year  

 
from Mr Ricketts, the Governors  
and all the staff at St. Clement’s 


